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\ .... * October 23, 1980

OFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

Mr. Glenn G. Sherwood, Manager
Safety and' Licensing Operation
General Electric Company
175 curtner Avenue
San bse, CA 95125

Dear Mr. Sherwood:

This is to invite the General Electric Company's participation in an open
meeting of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission regarding anticipated tran-
sients without scram (ATWS). The meeting is scheduled for October 28, 1980
from 2:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. in the Commissioners' Conference Room at
1717 H Street, NW., Washington, D.C. Th'e other invited participants are
Dr. Le11ouche of the Electric Power Research Institute and a representative ,

of the Atomic Industrial Forum. The Commission expects that the participants
will arrange among themselves to allocate the available time.

Sincerely,-

h,

Sa. nuel J.
S cretary of t e Commission
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